
 
 
 
 
MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

 
HON. KIM REYNOLDS 
     GOVERNOR 
 
HON. PAUL D. PATE 
     SECRETARY OF STATE 
 
HON. ROB SAND  
     AUDITOR OF STATE 
 
HON. MICHAEL L. FITZGERALD 
     TREASURER OF STATE 
 
HON. MICHAEL L. NAIG 
     SECRETARY OF AGRICULTURE 

 
 
 
July 6, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Timothy McDermott, Director 
Legislative Services Agency 
State Capitol 
L-O-C-A-L 
 
Dear Mr. McDermott: 
 

Pursuant to Iowa Code Section §97C.13A addressed in Section §7D.29, I am writing to 
notify the Legislative Services Agency that the Iowa Public Employees’ Retirement System 
(IPERS) has requested funds in the amount of $9,387.64 to cover costs with regard to the 
Federal-State Agreement. Enclosed is background information from the Department that will be 
provided to the Executive Council in support of this request.  

 
Executive Council will not vote to approve or deny the request for two weeks following 

issuance of this notice. We therefore anticipate this matter being placed on the July 25, 2022 
Agenda for consideration.  
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Enclosures 
 
cc: Gregory S. Samorajski, CEO, IPERS 
 Darla Iverson, IPERS 
 Melinda McElroy, IPERS 
 Nina Trinh, IPERS 
 Melody Post, IPERS  
 

CAPITOL BUILDING 
DES MOINES, IOWA 

50319 
PHONE: 515 281-5368 
FAX: 515 281-7562 


